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Telegrammi : Surveyors, Genova

Genoa, 26th January, 1959

M/V “DUE GOLFI"

Dear Sir,

with reference to your classing letters of the
22nd December, 1958 and 23rd January, 1959 respectively,
concerning what arrangements the Owners propose to make
to complete the Donkey Boiler Survey.

We have to state that a letter was sent to the
Owners about this matter when your first classing letter
was received, and so far we have received no reply from
them.- A further letter of enquiry will be despatched
to the Owners, and upon receipt of their reply you will
be informed forthwith.

Yours fa1%

{ B Plliottl 1A {

FOR THC Ci’.’t"?"’)RS
The Secretary, yw
LONDON. RE/cm. . 3/5} AR Y
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